
JULY MEETING
Bob M. gave the financial 

report. We discussed the 
ongoing track work. Maple 
Grove is finished. Hillside is 
finished. Kressen interchange 
work is ongoing. All track 
panels have been used and 
more have to be made. A date 
was set for this and 3 members 
volunteered to help. We dis-
cussed the overall condition 
of the rest of the track.  Sun-
day July 31 was set as a work 
day. We discussed the upcom-
ing trip to the San Felippo 
museum. The schedule for the 
day was discussed. Member 
Robert Hensel Passed away 
on June 19. We noted the ill-
nesses of Joe A. and Roger H. 
Best wishes on their recovery. 
We discusses the upcoming 
events for August. Tom B is 
now making the points for the 
switches that he is construct-
ing. Sean D. discussed a proj-
ect that he is going to do for 
his Eagle Scout project. 
MLES Sec. Pat C.

VP NEWS EXPRESS
The August Gazette is go-

ing to be online only due 
to many who are involved 
with it are on or were on va-
cation. Progress continues at 
RR Park on track work. We are 
slowly working on the to fin-
ish list. More help is needed 
so we are ready for Pumpkin 
Train which is coming up fast. 
Also we could use a little more 
help with train operations dur-
ing the 2nd and 4th Sundays 
of the month. We are looking 
for train crews. Very soon we 
will be taking the trip to the 
Sanflippo House for the tour. 
Just a reminder that the Geh-
rke Open House will be held 
August 20th and 21st. 11am 
to 4pm. On Saturday the 20th 
at 5pm we will host the MLES 
club picnic again as in the past. 
Please bring a dish to pass.

David G.
MLES V.P.

AUGUST PUBLIC 
RUN DAYS

Date: Sunday August 14 & 28
Location: Railroad Park 
Time: 11A.M. - 4P.M. 

CLUB PICNIC AUGUST 20th
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AUGUST 
MEETING:

Due to the trip to the San-
flippo House the sched-
uled meeting for Thursday 
August 18, 2016 has been 
cancelled. Any business 
will be covered at the club 
picnic at the Gehrke Open 
House on Saturday Aug. 
20.
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